
 
Thursday, September 14, 2023  

 
September 14 

• Grade assemblies in the Rotunda 
September 19 

• CLUB DAY 
September 20 

• Post-Secondary Info Day – 9am in the 
Rotunda 

• Grade 8 Parent Night and Open House – 
7pm 

September 22 

• Terry Fox Run 
September 27 

• Grade 9/10 Parent Info Night 7:00pm 
October 4 

• Grade 11/12 Parent Info Night 7:00pm 
 

 

Calling all runners! If you are interested in 
running cross country this season, please 
come to a meeting TODAY!! Thursday 
September 14th in room 2138 (Languages 
area) to show your interest. XC season 
starts now! 

 
Donations for the Terry Fox Foundation are now being collected! 
You can donate in TA each morning if you have cash, and we 
created an online donation system as well, so chat with your 
parents about donating using the parent portal. 
 
Hey Staff, you asked for it so we're making it happen! Club 
day will be held all day (P1-P5) on Tuesday, September 
19th  If You have a club or team that would like a booth, 
please message me so we can arrange a spot, I just need 
the club's name and list of the sponsors. If you need more 
than one table let me know so we can accommodate you 
with more space. You'll be able to set up your booth 5th block 
on Monday the 18th or during TA on Tuesday. Hope you're 
all excited for our first event of the year!  
 
Coming soon! Free hot breakfast every 
Friday starting on October 6th   
 



 

 
 

 

CAREER CENTER NEWS 

 
Canadian University Event (CUE) Fair: MeadowRidge School is 
arranging to host the Canadian University Event (CUE) fair on 
Wednesday October 4 from 1:00pm -2:00pm. If you are 
interested in attending this event, please sign up in the career 
centre. 
  
Attention grade 11 & 12 students: Maple Ridge Fire Department 
Youth Academy is running for 2023-2024. You may come to the 
career centre for any information about the application process. 
 
Attention grade 10, 11 & 12: Several Post Secondary 
Institutions are coming to Thomas Haney on Sept 20, from 9am – 
11am in the Rotunda. 
 

 

Attention Bookworms: This year, we will be participating in 
the Somewhat Virtual Book Club.  This is a book club where 
we zoom with students around the world to discuss some 
amazing books!  Our first book is The Poet X and the 
meeting will be on Wednesday, October 4th at 3pm in the 
library.  (It's not a long book so three weeks to read should 
be ok.)  You can join the Zoom and have some snacks with 
us here at THSS or Zoom in from home if you prefer.  See or 
message Mrs. Fulgueras to sign up and come by the library 
to borrow the book! 
 
The library work area will open on Monday, September 18th. 
The space is being used for culinary classes until then. The 
library is still open for book sign out, laptop sign out, help 
with research, general book chit chat and more!" 
 
Check out thsslibrary.weekly.com for all the 
book/wifi/printing information you can handle! 
 

 
 

 

 

THSS café 
Opening soon! 

 

 


